
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Drive slowly on Ala Wai 
Blvd. When you just 
passed the intersection of 
Ala Wai Blvd and McCully 
St, you can see the 
parking garage’s gate 
behind the street name 
pole. 

After passing this 
intersection, turn sharp 
left to the 1st drive way. If 
you see the blue sign 
“ENTRY”, this is the right 
turn. 

After driving to the drive 
way, you can see the 
parking gate on the right 
side. Use the black round 
key fob to tap on the back 
pole, the parking gate will 
lift up. 

Tap the black key fob on 
this black pole to lift the 
garage gate. 
 
Our parking stall is #208 
on the left side next to 
the ramp – just after you 
drive through the gate. 


